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NASSA SWIMMING CARNIVAL
A big congratulations to all students who represented the College on Wednesday 16
March at the NASSA swimming carnival!

It was a fantastic night of swimming, and the entire squad showed fantastic application overall.
The College came in fifth overall.

Congratulations to 13 of our students who will be attending AICES, which is a great achievement.
The AICES swimming carnival will be held on Monday the 28th of March, 2022. 

We would also like to congratulate Brodie V, Evan B and Alexander A, who were crowned Age
Champions in their age groups!

Other Important Dates to Remember:

21st March: NASSA Netball

24th March: Senior School Cross Country

30th March: CIS Round 2 – Boys and Girls(TBC)

31st March: NASSA Football Trials

5th April: AICES Touch Football

Mr Dean Zaccaria 
Copyright Thomas Hassall Anglican College. All Rights Reserved. 125 Kingsford Smith Ave, Middleton Grange NSW 2171 Page 1 of 2

https://newsletter.thac.nsw.edu.au/file/thomas-park-qgdrrty4054-unsplashjpg


Senior School Sports Coordinator
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